
 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor: Rev. Peter James Alindogan  
 

Parochial Vicar: Rev. John Chang 
 

Deacons: Charles R. Daye, Jr.                 

 John Franey  

       Nick Stranieri 

Business Manager: 

 Linda Dickinson-Pancila 

Lay Trustees: Claire McCarthy 

    Edward Hamill 

Religious Education & Youth Ministry 

Coordinator:  

 Sr. Ann Norton, C.R., DRE 

Religious Ed Support Staff:                        

 Tuesday Overton 

 Elia Landino 

Pastoral Associate: Sr. Cecilia Berdar, C.R. 

Director of Music: Marietta Racancoj 

Pastoral and Support Staff: 

 Cheryl Wegner 
 

Mother Seton Academy Principal: 

 Dr. Karen Juliano 

MSA Support Staff: Stephanie Guida  

Rectory: 732-363-4200  

Rectory Fax: 732-370-3891  

Convent: 732-364-2361 

Religious Education: 732-364-4137 

MSA Office: 732-364-4130   

Parish Emails: office@stveronica.com 

    communications@stveronica.com 

            4215 Route 9 North  

        Howell, New Jersey 07731  

            www.stveronica.com              

Rectory Office Hours:                             

Monday 9:00AM-4:00PM                               

Tuesday- 9:00AM-4:00PM                     

Wednesday 1:00PM –7:00PM                       

Thursday 9:00AM-4:00PM                               

Friday—CLOSED                                                                                                                                                                                             

First Saturday of the month 9:00-12:30PM 

ST. VERONICA CHURCH 
Mass Schedule 

Daily: Monday-Friday: 12 Noon                  

Saturday: 8:00AM & 4:00 PM                       

Sunday: 7:30, 9:00, 10:30, 12 Noon                  

Live Stream Masses on Sat. 4PM & Sun.10:30AM   

          JUNE 5, 2022   

                                                 PENTECOST SUNDAY 
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We are called to Sanctify  

Mass Intentions for this Week 

 

Monday: Gn 3:9-15, 20 or Acts 1:12-14; Ps 87:1-2,  

 3 and 5, 6-7; Jn 19:25-34 

Tuesday: 1 Kgs 17:7-16; Ps 4:2-3, 4-5, 7b-8;  

 Mt 5:13-16 

Wednesday: 1 Kgs 18:20-39; Ps 16:1b-2ab, 4,  

 5ab and 8, 11; Mt 5:17-19 

Thursday: 1 Kgs 18:41-46; Ps 65:10, 11, 12-13;  

 Mt 5:20-26 

Friday: 1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-16; Ps 27:7-8a, 8b-9abc,  

 13-14; Mt 5:27-32 

Saturday: Acts 11:21b-26; 12:1-3; Ps 98:1, 2-3ab,  

 3cd-4, 5-6; Mt 5:33-37 

Sunday: Prv 8:22-31; Ps 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9; Rom 5:1-5;  

 Jn 16:12-15  

Readings for the Week 

 

Miraculous Medal  Novena Prayer         

 
  

        Monday after the 12 Noon Mass  

and  

Monday evenings at 8:00PM in the Church 

Church Sanctuary Candle  
 

Consider donating the Sanctuary Candle that burns  

in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament in the 

Church. Candles will burn in memory of/or for the 

intentions of the named individual for  

one week, Sunday through Saturday.      
 

Suggested Donation: $15.00 
Please visit or call the parish office. 

SUNDAY, June 5 

7:30 For Living and Deceased Parishoners 

         Della Dettling…………………..Frank & Maureen Albano 

9:00 Rev. Bill O’Brien……………………….Bob & Diana Morris 

         Bruce & Louise Schleeweis…………..Beckman Family 

10:30 Jason Heffernan………..Brenda & Dennis Heffernan 

           Fr. Bill Halbing……………………………….Barden Family 

12:00 Thomas Franco…………………….Kati Shorey & Family 

            John & Jean Zaleski…………………………Serge Family 
 

MONDAY, June 6 

12:00 Mario & Corazon Escalona………….……………..Family 

            Guillermo Padron………………………….Medina Family 
 
 

TUESDAY, June 7 

12:00 Giuseppa Como Burriesci…………Antonina Visocaro 

            Bill Wegner…………………………………..Jean McFeeley 
 

 

WEDNESDAY, June 8                

12:00 Fr. Charles Finnegan…………………….……….Sister, Ro 

            Osvaldo Francesena……………………..Medina Family 
                      

 

THURSDAY, June 9 

12:00 Fr. Bill O’Brien…………………………..Joan & Hu Mador 

            Bill Wegner………………………..Linda & Wally Clayton 
 

FRIDAY, June 10 

12:00 Thalia Thompson………………..….Bob & Diana Morris 

            Sister Mary Lucy…………….Vic & Priscilla Lagdameo            

 

SATURDAY, June 11 

8:00am Marion & Robert Lobell…………….…..Lobell Family 

               Bill Wegner………..…..John & Maryann Butterfield   

4:00pm Dan DiPasquale…………………..……..Clayton Family 

               Michael O’Neill & Mary Byrne…………………………... 

          Martha O’Neill & Stacy & Bill Knipe & Family 
 

SUNDAY, June 12 

7:30 Karl Fahringer…………………….…….Pat & Bill Fosgreen 

         Della Dettling……………………………Pat & Phelan Brady 

9:00 Joseph Coakley, Sr……………………………Franey Family 

         Living & Deceased Parishioners 

10:30 Kimberly Ferrara………..Brenda & Dennis Heffernan 

            Eric O’Doherty……………………………….Gaydas Family 

12:00 Thanksgiving to St. Joseph………………Astuto Family 

            Patricia Brunner………………………Tom & Gloria Weg 
  

Church Sanctuary Candle  
 

 

 Week of June 5, 2022  

 

In Memory of Norberta Velasco 
 

Requested by   

Family 

Weekly Mass Intentions 



Parish Updates from the Business Manager 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

The Parish office staff, clergy and I have had to address rumors circulating in the community about the usage of the 

school building attached to the church building after the school closure. St. Veronica is NOT selling the church or school 

buildings. St. Veronica Parish  will celebrate her 60th Anniversary and so many parishioners and parish friends are look-

ing forward to celebrating after Covid lockdowns and restrictions. Please participate in these celebrations to help reunite 

our parish family. There is a vacant piece of land bordering residential developments and our rear parking lot that we are 

considering selling. This sale was recommended to us by the diocesan Director of Construction and Real  Estate, Scot 

Pirozzi, and Finance Council. The sale will help cover past parish debt and future expenses. The parish will  secure a low 

interest loan from the diocese to cover remaining school closing costs. The loan will be split with St. Aloysius.  
 

Last year, I reported on the extensive issues that we have with the rectory building from years of deferred maintenance.  

When I arrived, I was told, “there are no more band aids!” The rectory building houses the parish offices and is the             

primary living space for our clergy. Due to the much needed maintenance and the presence of mold caused by leaking 

AC piping, it was recommended the offices and clergy relocate to another space by December 31, 2021. Well, that date 

passed…. Unfortunately, no affordable rentals properties were available for the clergy or office space. With the school 

building becoming vacant, all parish offices will move there over the summer. Meeting spaces will also be created in the 

school building to accommodate parish ministries, committees, and outside groups who have been meeting at the           

parish for years, pre-covid. Religious Education classes will have dedicated rooms for instruction. Over the summer, the 

clergy will also move into the convent building giving them a private living space. Updates will need to be made to the 

wiring to accommodate the phone and computer systems. All the new technology and components installed in the                 

rectory will be used in the convent and school buildings. The new rectory building (convent) will need updates. The main 

living area carpeting is 60 years old. If you have a business that can help the parish with updates (painting, carpeting, 

HVAC...) please reach out. Our parishioners are so successful with so much talent and expertise in their respective           

careers/businesses; your help can really aid the parish to reduce our improvement expenses.  
 

I have been chipping away at deferred maintenance projects over the last year and many are planned for the next five 

years. For example, a repair of church/school chimney is estimated at nearly $150,000. Your help is needed. You may 

have noticed over the last year that weekly expenses have been reported in the bulletin with the weekly stewardship 

numbers. You may have noticed that rarely the weekly offertory covers the weekly expenses. This should be alarming! 

Less than 50% of parish givers give weekly. A large percentage of givers give a few times a year.  Unfortunately, there is 

very little funds left over for much needed repairs let alone weekly expenses. There is much we can do to increase our 

weekly offertory through consistent online giving and increased weekly and holiday contributions. I ask you to consider 

increasing your weekly giving and for those who do not give consistently to please begin giving more consistently. I have 

worked diligently to cut expenses and to acquire other sources of funds such as grants. Sadly, utility costs are on the 

rise, this has greatly affected St Veronica. Our previous cost for gas usage was 40 cents a therm. It is now over 90 cents 

a therm. Gas delivery charges have also increased. Like you, our gas expenses have doubled! I am working with several 

third party gas providers to secure the best price possible. Consolidating our four buildings into the three buildings will 

save the parish dollars. I am also working with the diocese to investigate rental options for a portion of the school            

building that the parish will not use. This will help defray expenses. Many groups have also contacted the parish office to 

rent space for events. These rentals are being considered. 
 

Your sister in Christ, Linda Dickinson-Pancila, Business Manager                                                                                           

                  St Veronica Parish is hiring ………. 
 

Parish Catechetical Leader, PCL  
Full-time position. Parish Catechetical Leader, PCL, will 

develop, maintain, and administer the faith formation needs of 

the parish.  He/she will be responsible for overseeing the daily  

operation of the Department of Religious Education (RE), Rite of 

Christian      Initiation for Adults (RCIA), Sacramental Preparation 

and Adult Faith Formation (AFF) Programming. The qualified can-

didate with determine and strategically plan the faith formational 

needs for the parish under the leadership of the Pastor.  The can-

didate will be responsible for the recruitment, training and spiritu-

al formation of catechists, formation ministry leaders and volun-

teers for multiple ministries. 

Please submit your resume, two professional references and one 

personal reference to: Linda.Dickinson@stveronica.com 

St Veronica 
Parish has 
experienced 
multiple 
criminal and 
suspicious 
incidents 
over the past 
several 
months, 
which were 

reported to the police department.  We ask that if you 
see something or someone suspicious especially at off 
hours please contact the police at 732-938-4111 or 
911 (if it is an emergency). 



Eucharistic Adoration    -    Perpetual Adoration Chapel  

“Be still and know that I am 

God.”   Ps 46 “Silence is so 

powerful a language that it 

reaches the throne of the 

living God. Silence is His 

language, though secret, 

yet living and powerful.”   

Diary of St Maria Faustina 

Kowalska, 888.  
 

Hours Needed: Wednesday 9AM, Thursday 6PM; 

Friday 6AM, 5PM, 6 PM, 7PM; and weekends  
 

Ministries and prayer groups may sign up for a shared hour 

with one contact person.  Don’t let occasional commitments 

discourage you from signing up.  Sub procedures and 

partners help with coverage. All Adorers must be registered 

for health and safety. 
 

To become a registered adorer or for info. contact:  Debbie 

at drev514@aol.com or leave message at 732-367-7750.   

Spanish speaking contact: Clari 732 567-1409 

We are called to Sanctify 

 

 

Sacrament of Baptism: Every 

2nd & 4th Sunday  

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturday: 2:30-3:30PM 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Parishioners facing surgery or 

struggling with illness may 

request the Sacrament  

For more information, please call the rectory. 

Please pray for the sick, the  homebound and 

those who have requested us to remember them 

in prayer:                                                   

Prayer Intentions  

 

 Legion of Mary Our Lady Queen of              

Apostles at St. Veronica’s Church 
 

The Legion of Mary meetings are at  

 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM in the Narthex  

on Mondays.  

For questions, please contact Curia  

president Rosalie Angeles,  

rangeles14@yahoo.com,  

or Carlos Diaz Our Lady Queen of Apostles, 

cdiazjr@optonline.net 

 

All are invited to Celebrate the Sisters of 
the Resurrection and Thank them for their 
60 years of Service to St Veronica Parish 

and the Howell Community! 
 

Appreciation and Thanksgiving Mass  
Saturday, June 11, 2022 at 4:00PM 

 

Reception to follow in the Cafeteria. 
 

The Sisters who were previously assigned 
at St. Veronica’s School will be in  

attendance. Let’s rekindle beautiful  
memories and give the Sisters of the  

Resurrection a memorable  
send-off to cherish! 

 

An RSVP of your attendance is required  
so we can prepare accordingly.  

 

Please register online by 
scanning the QR code,  

By emailing  
Parishevents@stveronica.com  

or by calling the  
parish office  
(732)363-4200 

Jodi F. 

Helene D. 

Rebecca D. 

Irma B.  

Letty S. 

Rafael S. 

Rohan B. 

mailto:drev514@aol.com
mailto:rangeles14@yahoo.com
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We are called to Sanctify  

 

 

Corpus Christi 
 

Outdoor Campus  

Procession June 19    

after 12 Noon Mass. 
 

         Walking with the Lord… 

 

What better way to celebrate Father’s Day than spending it with 

God, the Father Almighty! Come join St. Veronica’s Parish                             

community for the highly-anticipated return of our 2022 Corpus 

Christi Eucharistic Procession on June 19, 2022 immediately 

following the noon Mass on the Mall area. Experience the bless-

ings of a Corpus Christi procession led by our pastor, Fr. PJ and 

our 2022 First Communicants. All 2022 Communicants are               

encouraged to join in the procession.  
 

After the  procession, we will continue the celebration in the 

school cafeteria with light refreshments.  
 

Feast of Corpus Christi is also called Solemnity of the Most Holy 

Body and Blood of Christ. In the Roman Catholic Church, it is 

observed in honor of the real presence of the body (corpus) 

of Jesus Christ in the Eucharist. The Feast of Corpus Christi    

originated in 1246 when Robert de Torote, bishop of Liège,   

ordered the feast to be  celebrated in his diocese by St. Juliana, 

prioress of Mont Cornillon near Liège (1222–58). St Juliana had 

experienced a vision. In 1264, Pope Urban IV ordered the whole 

church to observe the feast. In the 15th century Corpus Christi 

became one of the principal feasts of the church. 

The procession became the feast’s most prominent feature. 

St. Veronica  

Praise &  

Worship  

Prayer Group 
 

A monthly Praise, Worship and Prayer group                             

meeting is on Sunday,  June 5.                                     

(directly following the 12 noon Mass)                                      

in the church narthex. 

Please join us as we come together to Praise 

and Worship our Lord, as we open up our 

hearts to the scriptures and  

to what God has to say to us.  

For questions please call the rectory.  

Amen is the free Catholic app that brings prayers, 

faithful meditations and nourishing Scripture to 

draw your mind, body and soul to rest in God. 

 Scan QR code with your phone camera 

 Download the app 

 Enjoy the content you want 
 

Visit amenapp.org for more information 

 

First Saturday Hour of Reparation 
 

June 4, 2022 - 5:15 pm 
 

The hour will consist of Eucharistic Exposition, 

praying of he Holy Rosary, Divine Mercy  

Chaplet and Eucharistic Benediction. 
 

We once again gather together as a Parish 

family to pray to our Blessed Mother in                

reparation for the offenses and sacrileges 

made against Her Immaculate Heart.  

Our world needs to live the  

Fatima message.  

Let us together, pray for our Blessed  

Mother's intercession to come to our  

aide in all our needs. 
 

Any questions, please contact Chris 

Barnes Cbmb42096@gmail.com.  

 

We will LiveStream for those unable to                          

physically attend. 

 

Father’s Day Novena 
 

If you would like to have your father, living or deceased, prayed 

for at Mass each day beginning Sunday, June 19th  and  

continuing each day, at the   

12 noon Mass, through    

Monday, June 27th, please 

take a Father’s Day envelope 

located in the narthex. 
 

Once filled out, place the en-

velope in the basket marked 

Father’s Day Novena.  The 

Father’s Day Novena basket 

will be on the credenza 

in the Narthex starting the 

weekend of June 11th and 

June 12th.            Thank You 

mailto:Cbmb42096@gmail.com


Envelope Contributions: $9,322.00 

Electronic/Online Contributions: $1,987.00 

Loose Contributions: $958.00 
 

Total Amount:  $12,267.00           

                         

Expenses/Bills Paid for the Week: $12,758.37 
 

Always included in this Expense Reporting  are utilities,  

payroll, building and grounds maintenance costs, and any 

expenses related to running parish programing. 

_____________________________________ 
 

Religious Education Students 
For the week of May 22, 2022,  

contributions totaled $151 
 

7th grade brought in the most with $40 

 

For the week of May 29, 2022,  

contributions totaled $83.10 
 

5th grade brought in the most with $25.10 

_____________________________________ 
 

Thank you for your support of $519 towards the 2nd 

Collection for the Annual Catholic Appeal, ACA. 

_____________________________________ 
 

Upcoming Second Collections: 

June 11 & 12 for ACA 

June 25 & 26 for Special Projects 
_____________________________________ 

 

June MSA Subsidy—$9375  
 

Stewardship:  Time, Talent & Treasure    

Thank you for the sacrificial  

stewardship and continued                   

support of our Parish.  

May God bless you for the  

 sacrifices you make.  

 

Special Project Collection Accounting 
 

Special Projects Collected to date:  $48,771.50 
 

July $3390, Aug. $8917, Sept. $3660.50, Oct. $4145, 

Nov. $4,264 Dec. $3495 Jan. $3899 Feb. $4013, 

March $5224, April $4161, May $3603 
 

As noted last week, the drainage project was added as 

project #7. Lighting was moved to Project #8. 
 

Project #7: Parking Lot Drainage   

Goal = $16,600. Phase 1: remove & replace           

broken catch basin, remove and repair asphalt. 

Phase 2: clean and remove all debris from 10 

catch basin; clean and remove all debris down to 

the original install elevation of 8 dry wells. 

$5,637.32 applied to this project 

$10,962.68 away from reaching this goal 
 

Project #8:  Church Lighting   

Goal = $28,500.Repairs and upgrades to all 

church lighting. Replace all Par 56 bulbs to LED 

including the altar spot lighting. Replace all old 

fluorescent ballast lamps in dome lights over the 

pews. (Lamps rewired and ballasts removed). Add 

exterior lighting to illuminate Cross on church 

roof. Add lighting to Stations.  

 
THANK YOU for your continued stewardship to  

St. Veronica Parish’s Special Projects Collection  

which enables us to complete much needed projects!! 

 

2022 Easter Collection 

Total $ 29,025.00 
 

536 Easter Gifts received. 
 

Patterns of Easter Giving  
 

Last year: 2021 - $33,083.00 
 

2 years: 2020- $15,734.37 
 

5 years: 2017 - $46,158.00 
 

Dear Parishioners 

and friends,  

Thank you  

for your continued  

stewardship 

support and 

sacrificial sharing 

this Easter Season.  



We are Called to Develop & Serve  

 

Now is a great opportunity to 

switch from envelopes to Online 

Giving powered by 
 

To set up a new online account , 

please Scan this barcode or Visit:  

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/

giving/stvhowell or you can go to 

the www.stveronica.com and click 

on the parish soft logo which will 

take you directly to the parish soft 

online giving portal. 
 

To create an account: 

• Click on link to online portal (above) 

• At top of the online giving page click on SIGN IN 

• At bottom of sign-in page, see create an account.  

       Complete steps as prompted 

• Set up and process each donation separately  
 

If you need assistance, please call the Business                        

Manager, Linda at 732-363-4200 x 245 or email 

Linda.Dickinson@stveronica.com 

When making an ACA donation online,   

please note St Veronica, Howell 

 

Parish goal: $90,000 

Pledged: $61,509.00 

Donors: 219 

Avg gift: $280.86 

Percent to Goal: 68% 

There are approximately 2200 registered active  
parishioner households in the parish. If the remaining 

1981 parishioner households contributed even $25 each, 
the parish would far exceed its goal and receive a 15% 
rebate of $13,500. Anything contributed over the goal, 

parish receives a 50% rebate! 

Mail: Annual Catholic 
Appeal Diocese of 
Trenton, PO Box 70170, 
Newark, NJ  07101 

Online: Scan the QR 
code or visit website to 
make a gift https://
dioceseoftrenton.org/
catholicappeal  

Total Donors: 219 

Total Gifts: 233 

 

For more information on what your contributions will  
be used for, please visit: 

https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal 

Thank you to all 
donors who have 
made their pledge 

to the Annual  
Catholic Appeal.  

Spotlight of how your ACA contributions are used in the  
Diocese of Trenton to Love Him, Serve Him and Know Him 
 

Ministry: Catechesis, Lay Formation and Education - The Dept 
of Catechesis promotes knowledge of the faith, liturgical                        
education, moral formation, education in prayer, education for 
community life and missionary initiation in the Church through 
its catechetical ministry in parish religious education programs, 
Catholic schools, and the training and formation of catechetical 
leaders and catechists. The Diocese’s mission is to support                     
life-long growth in faith for children, youth, and adults and to 
help them grow as disciples.  
 

Catholic School Administration  -Working with Catholic schools 
to ensure academic excellence and a sense of Catholic identity 
through oversight, ongoing formation of educators and leaders.  
 

Religious Education - Working with parish RE programs to see 
that children receive a firm foundation in the faith  
 

RCIA - Coordination of formation process for those who seek to 
enter the Church Lay Formation  
 

Preparing lay men and women for ministry in the parish setting; 
Ongoing faith enrichment opportunities to serve the Church.  

Why give to the ACA? Parishioners are asked to provide                         
essential financial support to  Diocese of Trenton who then in 

turn supports the parishes in many areas of life from clergy                 
support, business matters, training, formation, outreach,                       

evangelization, school scholarships, pastoral care, etc... The 
ACA also supports vital ministries that provides the spiritual, 

emotional and physical needs of parishioners and the                          
community. Every ACA dollar goes to support the many                         

diocesan  programs and ministries which provides services to the 
parishes, diocesan organizations,  and the community.  

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stvhowell
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stvhowell
http://www.stveronica.com


We are Called to Educate  

 

Sr. Ann Elizabeth Norton, C.R.,  

Director of Religious Education 

Religioused@stveronica.com       

732-364-4137 
 

Fall registration 2022-2023 is NOW OPEN: 

 
Online Registration Only: 

Please scan the QR code 

with your phone’s camera or 

visit the Religious Education 

Page on the parish website 

to register.  

 
Registration for the 2022-2023  

school year is a two step process.  

After your registration form is submitted with a 

$100 non-refundable deposit per family, the office 

staff with review it and check to see all previous 

years’ program requirements have been fulfilled 

and previous years’ tuition has been paid in full.  

Once your registration has been approved you will 

receive a link to pay your RE tuition online either in 

full or via a payment plan through the ParishSoft 

Online Giving Platform. (see info & link in bulletin & 

on the website) 
 

All 2022-2023 tuition must be paid in full by 

November 30, 2022. 
 

All registered RE Families are encouraged to  

create an online giving account to streamline this 

process. 
 

A late of $50 will be incurred for all registrations 

received after July 15, 2022. 

 

Vacation Bible School (VBS) is Returning this Summer!  

July 11 to 15, 2022 
 

Volunteers still needed: a nurse to be  

on-site each day, snack & crafts leaders. 

For more info or to volunteer, contact 

the RE office 732-364-4137   

                         sr.ann@stveronica.com 
 

Camper registration is now open.  

Please visit the RE page of the parish  

website for registration forms. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

St. Timothy Youth Mass and Award   

Sunday, June 12th at the 10:30 Mass 

followed by a luncheon in the cafeteria.   
 

The St. Timothy Award is offered in 

recognition of a high school teen who 

is a true witness to our Catholic Faith 

and has exhibited outstanding service 

in Youth Ministry. 

 

High School teens who are living their 

faith and actively involved in parish 

life through one or more ministry such 

as Youth Group, Youth Choir, Liturgical ministries, Religious 

Ed, Altar Servers, VBS, etc. are eligible. The St. Timothy                   

Certificate is awarded to one High School teen per parish/

school, per year by the  Department of Youth and Young 

Adult Ministries on behalf of the Diocese of Trenton.  

 

For more information and to register, please visit: 

https://dioceseoftrenton.org/celebrating-families 

mailto:sr.ann@stveronica.com


 

All are invited to 

come sing  

with the choir! 

Singing is praying 

twice! 
 

Bring a friend or come make some new friends. Service 

hours available for school and/or confirmation.  
 

Teen/Young Adult Choir Practices:  

Wednesdays 7:30-8:30PM and/or Fridays 3:30-4:30PM 

(sings every other Sunday Mass) 
 

Kids Choir Practices:  

Wednesdays 3:30-4:30PM (sing 1st Sunday of the month) 
 

Adult Choir: For info email Marietta                                                                             
 

For details or questions, please email Marietta  

Music@stveronica.com             Thank You  

We are Called to Develop & Serve  

Food Pantry Needs 
MOST NEEDED ITEMS: 

 

Juice 
Ketchup 
Cookies 
Crackers 
Mayonnaise 
Shelf-stable milk 

Toothpaste 
Napkins 
Paper towels 
Toilet paper  
Tissues 
Laundry Detergent 
Tea Bags 

Canned Soup 
& vegetables, 

and instant 
oatmeal  

are not needed 
at this time.  

No expired food, please! Thank you  

Please drop off all food donations in the wagons in the 

Church Narthex.  For more information on food                

available and pick up information please contact  

pantry@stveronica.com 

    Pantry Hours –Tuesday 10:00AM-12:00PM  

Wednesday 4:30PM-6:00PM   

Last September, Catholic Charities requested a notice in church bulletins                 

seeking help for the 13,000 Afghan refugees housed at the Joint Base McGuire-

Dix Lakehurst. Since then, over $100,000 plus much needed clothing and           

supplies has been contributed through donors and Trenton Diocese parishioners.  

Thank you parishioners for your generosity! Thank you for your support! 

What is the Eucharist Revival? 
It is a movement of Catholics across the United States to be healed, converted, formed, and unified by an encounter with 
Jesus in the Eucharist—and sent out in mission “for the life of the world.” The National Eucharistic Revival and              
National Eucharistic Congress are a direct response to the Holy Father’s call for a “pastoral and missionary conversion 
which cannot leave things as they presently are” so that the Church in the United States might be “permanently in a state 
of mission” (Evangelii Gaudium, n. 25).  
 

“It certainly is our hope that all of us in the Diocese will develop a deeper and more profound understanding and              
appreciation of the gift and mystery of the Holy Eucharist through active participation in weekly and daily Mass, 
through private prayer, Adoration and devotion to the Real Presence of the Lord Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament in our 
churches, and through a personal transformation that leads us to bring Christ’s loving presence into our communities. 
As we begin the Eucharistic Revival in our Diocese this June, let’s recall the words of Pope St. John Paul II: ‘From the 
Eucharist comes strength to live the Christian Life and zeal to share that life with others!’” Bishop David O’Connell 
 

For more information, please visit https://dioceseoftrenton.org/eucharistic-revival 

mailto:Music@stveronica.com


60th Anniversary Jubilee: upcoming events & activities 

 

St. Veronica’s 60th Anniversary Celebration  
 

July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023 
 

Special events and fun activities are being planned for 
this special time in the life of the parish and her 
parishioners. Join a committee!  Contact Linda at  
732-363-4200 x245 or linda.Dickinson@stveronica.com   
 

60th Anniversary Commemorative 
Book. Send in PHOTOS from the past 
60 years. Please submit photos to 
communications@stveronica.com 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
• Parish Picnic July 10th 
• Parish Directory Committee 
• Commemorative Book Committee 
• 50/50 Raffle committee 
• Gala & Basket Auction Committee 

 

TAKE A PICTURE! 
 

When at a parish event, use your 

phone to snap a quick picture and email it (with a 

bit of info)  to: communications@stveronica.com so it can be 

used in parish communications and archived. 

Faith and Family Night with the  

Jersey Shore BlueClaws 
 

Thursday, August 4, 2022 

Games starts at 7:05pm 

Tickets are $16 per person 

Tickets include: game ticket, 

hotdog, soda, novelty ice cream 

and one boardwalk Game Play 

 

Purchase Tickets online by 

scanning the QR Code or  

By visiting the parish website. 

 

Paper Tickets will be available 

for pick up at the parish office  

 in JULY. 

St. Veronica Recipe Book 

A recipe book is being  
compiled for St Veronica’s 60th 
Anniversary, and your favorite  

recipes are needed.  
 

Forms are available in the  
Narthex. Please return ASAP  

to the Narthex in boxed marked      
                                          completed recipes.  

 

You can also submit your recipes via email: 
parishevents@stveronica.com 

 

Recipe books will be available for sale for the  
Christmas season. 

 

Please submit your recipes no later than Sept. 1st. 

https://
www.facebook.com/
stveronica.howell 

St. Veronica’s 60th Anniversary 

Save the Date: 

Opening Mass 
 

Sunday, July 10 at 12:00Noon 
  

Parish Picnic to follow 
 

Register using the QR Code. 
Volunteers Needed to help with  

planning, set-up/breakdown,  
entertainment, games and activities. 

 

Please email:  
parishevents@stveronica.com 

Communications Corner: 

For up to date parish information,  

please visit the parish website:  
 

www.StVeronica.com 

 

Submit all bulletin requests & 
website updates to  

communications@stveronica.com  

mailto:communications@stveronicas.com

